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NEWSLETTER  (December 2018) 

As Christmas approaches and memories of warmer days walking the streets of London are 

beginning to fade, it is time to look ahead to the programme for 2019. The early Spring 

walking season goes from March to May.  

The cost per person to join a LONDON FOOTSTEPS walk will be £7 pounds, pay on the day. 

Dates for the early Spring walking programme 

 Tuesday, 5th March 

 Friday, 22nd March  

 Monday 15th April 

Friday, 3rd May 

Wednesday, 22nd May 

Themes and walks still have to be finalised but I want to take advantage of the better 

weather – hopefully – and include gardens, squares and some of the so-called ‘pocket parks’ 

which are all over London.  Please note the dates in your diary. 

During the coming year I want to include some new areas and widen the selection of walks.  

I also want to visit some museums and other places of interest. They may include the 

Museum of the Order of St. John at Clerkenwell, the Silver Vaults in Chancery Lane, Sir John 

Soane’s Museum in Lincolns Inn Fields or the National Maritime Museum at Greenwich.  
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WALKING WITH HISTORY 
£7.00 Gift voucher for future    
LONDON FOOTSTEPS walks 

With Christmas just three weeks away, have you considered 

getting a WALKING WITH HISTORY gift voucher? They are an 

excellent way to encourage friends and relatives to come on 

a LONDON FOOTSTEPS walk at some time during the year.   

Time is getting short so if you want to get a £7 voucher in 

time for Christmas then please let me know as soon as 

possible.  The final date for ordering a gift voucher will be 

13th December. 

Cheques should be made payable to David Williams 

This is not just a Gift Voucher for Christmas.  The offer is 

available throughout the year. A voucher entitles one 

person to join any of the advertised walks during 2019. 

 

 

Finally, I would like to thank everyone who turned out in 

2018 to support the walks in fair weather and foul.  Many 

of you have been coming with me in the 14 years that 

LONDON FOOTSTEPS has been clocking up the miles 

‘strolling through history’ in the City and beyond.  I look 

forward to seeing you again sometime in 2019. 
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